
Thank you to all who participated in the October BSNA
volunteer opportunities! You all had a huge impact on
our community and should be very proud. The TESSA
Donation Drive was an immense success and we donated
over 75 hygiene and/or clothing items to the safehouse
which was very appreciated by the women and children
staying there. Additionally, we had a very large turnout
for Boo at the Zoo this year with 27 volunteers attending!
The zoo was greatly appreciative of our presence, and
I’m sure the children enjoyed our very fun costumes as
well! Once again, thank you to everyone who participated.
Your dedication and commitment to our community
does not go unnoticed! Stay tuned for future volunteer
opportunities and information about our upcoming Toy
Drive!
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